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A Few Examples of some of our

POSITIVE FEEDBACK
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Dear Steve and Jade, 
Thanks so much for the wonderful job you did today. We all enjoyed the show; it was informative and great fun! Thomas was very happy with his present and has been playing with the animals. Well done! 
Regards, 
Ellen and John
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Hi Steve 
Thanks for a great show yesterday. The kids had a ball and learnt a lot from your display. 
We will definitely be inviting you back again. Thanks for not putting a snake around my neck. 
Thanks again 
Renee 
Renee 
Stage 1 
Classroom Teacher
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Dear Steve, 
I wanted to thank you for your entertaining reptile show. Ryan thoroughly enjoyed the day, especially the dragon 
              lizards!!! 
              Regards 
              Joanne 
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Hi Steve 
Just a quick note to say thanks for such a great party on Sunday. 
Braeden had a great time and I think most of the adults enjoyed it too! 
I'll be sure to send you a picture of the cake for your website as soon as I can. 
Thanks again, 
Michelle
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Hi Steve,
Just a quick note to say thanks again for coming to Tyler's party. 
The kids loved your show, and so did their parents. 
Kind Regards, 
Saccha 
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Dear Steve,
Thank you so much for such a fun, entertaining and professional display you put on today for Elijah’s Birthday. You captivated both children and parents, who were all commenting on how much they enjoyed your show. It certainly will be a day that Elijah and our family will treasure for many years to come. A thank you also to your daughter for her time today.
Thank you so much for a wonderful experience.
The Citroni Family.
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Dear Steve, 

Thankyou for Friday.......Chrisso loved it and we were all impressed by your collection I myself impressed with the little croc!! 
I also need to apologise as i called you Dave 
many apologies!!! 
I was a bit stressed 
Hope the other party went well 
Will be recommending you and hope you keep going well in your business.
Thanks again 
Kate
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Hi Steve 

Thank you for doing such a great job on Saturday at Daniel's party.  It was fantastic. 

Everyone has commented on the show and how well you worked with all the kids. 

I will happily recommend you and hope to be able to come to one of your shows as a guest some day. 

Thanks too for the photo time.  We were looking through them today and they are great. 

Thanks again 

Simone
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Dear Stephen,
Just a quick note to say thanks for your great show on Tuesday 10th April. 
I was most impressed by your show and professionalism. It was also great that you were available at such short notice! 
Our conference ELEV8 was a great success. All the children had a wonderful time and therefore so did the parents! 
Many children and parents commented on your show in the days following and I have referred people to your website. 

We hope to do business again with you in our future conferences! 
Kind regards, 

Jacqui Mikac 
K-2's Kids Church 
CCKids Department 
Christian City Church Oxford Falls
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Hi Steve,
I am writing to thank you very much for your efforts for Oliver's 5th 
birthday party on Sunday April 22nd.  Both children and adults were 
thoroughly entertained and have been talking about it ever since.  We felt that you managed to hold the attention of a large number of young children very well and had a few tricks up your sleeve for when they lost concentration. The pass the parcel was also a hit and very cleverly done!  We would have no hesitation in recommending your service to anyone. 

All the best with Walkabout Reptiles! 

Regards, 

Madeleine and Mark Lenzner 
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